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Weekly News – Friday 28th September 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers 

As the weather becomes chillier we will continue to go out for playtimes and 
outdoor PE. Please ensure your child has warm clothing. 

 

English 
This week we have enjoyed delving into the seaside themed book ‘Flotsam’. 
It is a special book as there are no words. We explored the book this week 
using drama and role-play and used descriptive language to describe what 
was happening in the story. We challenged ourselves and used adverbs in 
our writing as well, to add detail. 

  

Maths 
In Maths this week we have looked at our number bonds to 10, 20 and 100. 
We finished the week using our problem solving skills and our knowledge of 
bonds. This week we have also started the Math’s quizzes. We will complete 
them fortnightly and send them home with the children. Please take the time 
to go through the quiz with your child and then return it on Monday.  

Topic 
In Geography this week we have been learning to use simple compass 
directions to describe routes on a map. We used a map of the school to go for 
a hunt and complete some code breaking.  In Science we have been 
researching and creating posters all about sea creatures. Challenge: Can your 
child tell you three facts about their chosen sea creature? 
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Notices 
• Reading books have been changed this week, please remember to sign your child’s reading record once you 

have heard them read so we know they can be changed. 
• A note to say that all Pokémon and trading cards have been banned from school with immediate effect. Please 

remind your children of kind behaviour in the playground. 
• Parent readers and library volunteers – thank you to all those who have volunteered already. Please do speak 

to your class teacher or TA as we are planning to start in the next week or so. 
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